Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 9:48 AM
To: 'Kim Peterson'

Subject: RE: Shoreline Exemptions

Good Morning,
The provided site plan still does not show septic tanks or proposed driveways for the new houses. Please revise.
Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us

From: Kim Peterson [mailto:bheron@seanet.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2018 9:14 AM

To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: RE: Shoreline Exemptions

Good Morning Chelsea,

| have put the attached site plan into the mail for the RUTH Trust project.
| apologize for all the back and forth and confusion. Now that | am back in Washington | can hope that we can stay more
organized.

Let me know if there are any other issues. | have forwarded the payment notices to the owner.

Kim Peterson

Blue Heron Services Inc
PO 393 Index WA 98256
360 793 7767 (o)
4253275799 (c)
bheron@seanet.com

From: Chelsea Benner [mailto:chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us]

Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 9:51 AM

To: 'samr@motoroilsupply.com' <samr@motoroilsupply.com>; 'bheron@seanet.com' <bheron@seanet.com>
Subject: Shoreline Exemptions

Good Morning,

Please see the attached letter in regards to your shoreline exemption applications. A hard copy has also been mailed to
you via USPS.

Thank you,



Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us
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